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 Welcome to our Autumn Newsletter 
Allotment Competition this year was won by  

Mrs Oates Plot  33 
2nd Plot—Mr Cornhill Plot 27/28  
3rd Plot—Mr Humphrey Plot 8/9  

Best Kept Frontage 
Competition 
Winner  Mr & Mrs Garlick 
of 26 Mayfield Avenue 
2nd—Mr & Mrs Hollis of Spring Song, The Avenue 
3rd—Mr & Mrs Crow of 14 Towerside, Tower Park  
Congratulations to all our Competition Winners.  
Police Update 
Dan has been a real presence in the village and dealt with 
a number of issues including anti-social behaviour, 
speeding, parking issues as well as provide general 
information to the Community. You can keep up to date by 
social media channels; Essex Police (www.twitter.com/
EssexPoliceUK), 
Police:Email:hullbridgenpt@essex.pnn.police.uk  
Mobile:07710046161 Tel: 101ext. 490535  
Crime Stoppers—0800 555 111, report anonymously. 
 

SAVE the DATE  - Saturday 7th  DECEMBER 2019 
Christmas Fayre between  3-6pm.  
Bookings are now been taken for stalls/
pitches, and if  you are interested in 
performing please contact us.   
CHAIRMAN’s Christmas Card 
Competition for all Primary aged 
Children. Design entries to be sent to the 

Parish Office by 7th November  2019. Prizes for the winner 
and runners up,  Best Shop Frontage will be judged  in the 
first week of December.  Lets make Hullbridge  sparkle!   
Are you 80 or Over? If so please make sure you are on 
our list  to receive a Christmas Parcel.                           
HARP  Drop off any non-perishable items to the Office. 

Malyons Farm Development  
Construction is well underway, BDW has sent over 
2000 copies of their Newsletter to many Hullbridge 
residents and a copy can be viewed on our 
Website / Noticeboards for those who did not receive 
one.  
After delays due to utility issues BDW started work  
on 22/7/2019 with the roundabout works programme 
which will last for 12 weeks. Site Work times will  be 
between 07.30-19.00 hrs Monday - Friday and 07.30 
- 17.00 hrs on Saturday with no working on Sunday's 
Due to the Ghost Lane taking a considerable chunk 
of land around the current Memorial on the corner of 
Watery lane we have negotiated with BDW and they 
have agreed to build a temporary Memorial opposite 
(on their site) for residents to lay wreaths/flowers for 
loved ones also for future Remembrance Services. 
Once the proposed Sales unit is removed then a 
permanent War Memorial and Garden of Reflection 
will be built. (Design to be agreed - so if any resident 
has any suggestions please forward them on to us). 
The current two benches and Village sign will remain 
in situ.   
Kendal Park Nature Reserve Works to the pond 
will commence in November, the pond will be 
completely dug out and redone due to a leak, so 
there will be some footpath closures.  As always 
please keep you dogs on leads.    
We offer wheelchair  Free short term Loan, so if 
required please contact the Parish Office. 
Highway Issues  Please call Essex County 
Council on  0845 603 7631  
Rochford District Council—01702 546366 
Out of Hours Emergencies  01268 527317 

 

Heart Watch First Responders Volunteers   are 
required. If you call emergency services put your 
lights on so your location is easier to find, thanks. 
 

Street Lights—Report to Clerk defective lights. 
 

Citizens Advice Bureau -0344 477 0808, Monday 
to Friday 9.30am - 4pm  
http://www.citizensadvicerochford.org.uk  
Allotment Vacancies— For the first time in many 
years we have several plots available. If interested 
then please contact the Parish Clerk.  

Visit our Website -http://www.hullbridgepc.co.uk/ 

Facebook—https://www.facebook.com/Hullbridge-Parish-
Council-1544215995841235/ 
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